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I strongly oppose this bill. There is nothing in this bill that will reduce or stop violence. 

All this bill does is restrict the rights of law abiding citizens. Criminals do not follow 

these laws. This bill is a violation of the US Constitution and the Oregon state 

constitution. This bill never should have been introduced, and it should not be passed 

in any form. 


